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Flow Cytometry and Cell Sorting Andreas Radbruch 2013-03-14 The analysis and
sorting of large numbers of cells with a fluorescence-activated cell sorter (FACS)
was first achieved some 30 years ago. Since then, this technology has been rapidly
developed and is used today in many laboratories. A Springer Lab Manual Review of
the First Edition: "This is a most useful volume which will be a welcome addition
for personal use and also for laboratories in a wide range of disciplines. Highly
recommended." CYTOBIOS
Your Inner Fish Neil Shubin 2009 A fascinating chronicle of the evolution of
humankind traces the genetic history of the organs of the human body, offering a
revealing correlation between the distant past and present-day human anatomy and
physiology, behavior, illness, and DNA. Reprint. 75,000 first printing.
Concepts of Biology Samantha Fowler 2018-01-07 Concepts of Biology is designed for
the single-semester introduction to biology course for non-science majors, which
for many students is their only college-level science course. As such, this course
represents an important opportunity for students to develop the necessary
knowledge, tools, and skills to make informed decisions as they continue with
their lives. Rather than being mired down with facts and vocabulary, the typical
non-science major student needs information presented in a way that is easy to
read and understand. Even more importantly, the content should be meaningful.
Students do much better when they understand why biology is relevant to their
everyday lives. For these reasons, Concepts of Biology is grounded on an
evolutionary basis and includes exciting features that highlight careers in the
biological sciences and everyday applications of the concepts at hand.We also
strive to show the interconnectedness of topics within this extremely broad
discipline. In order to meet the needs of today's instructors and students, we
maintain the overall organization and coverage found in most syllabi for this
course. A strength of Concepts of Biology is that instructors can customize the
book, adapting it to the approach that works best in their classroom. Concepts of
Biology also includes an innovative art program that incorporates critical
thinking and clicker questions to help students understand--and apply--key
concepts.
Animal Behavior John A. Byers 2013-08-01 Investigating a whole host of species
from around the globe, the first short and affordable introduction to animal
behavior Investigating a whole host of species from around the globe, the first
short and affordable introduction to this growing field of study “Byers ultimately
makes the reader yearn to join him and watch animals for a living… an excellent
example of popular-science writing.” Booklist
Experiments in Plant-hybridisation Gregor Mendel 1925
The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks Rebecca Skloot 2010-02-02 #1 NEW YORK TIMES

Tsunami Warning and Preparedness National Research Council 2011-03-01 Many coastal
areas of the United States are at risk for tsunamis. After the catastrophic 2004
tsunami in the Indian Ocean, legislation was passed to expand U.S. tsunami warning
capabilities. Since then, the nation has made progress in several related areas on
both the federal and state levels. At the federal level, NOAA has improved the
ability to detect and forecast tsunamis by expanding the sensor network. Other
federal and state activities to increase tsunami safety include: improvements to
tsunami hazard and evacuation maps for many coastal communities; vulnerability
assessments of some coastal populations in several states; and new efforts to
increase public awareness of the hazard and how to respond. Tsunami Warning and
Preparedness explores the advances made in tsunami detection and preparedness, and
identifies the challenges that still remain. The book describes areas of research
and development that would improve tsunami education, preparation, and detection,
especially with tsunamis that arrive less than an hour after the triggering event.
It asserts that seamless coordination between the two Tsunami Warning Centers and
clear communications to local officials and the public could create a timely and
effective response to coastal communities facing a pending tsuanami. According to
Tsunami Warning and Preparedness, minimizing future losses to the nation from
tsunamis requires persistent progress across the broad spectrum of efforts
including: risk assessment, public education, government coordination, detection
and forecasting, and warning-center operations. The book also suggests designing
effective interagency exercises, using professional emergency-management standards
to prepare communities, and prioritizing funding based on tsunami risk.
Edible Insects Arnold van Huis 2013 Edible insects have always been a part of
human diets, but in some societies there remains a degree of disdain and disgust
for their consumption. Insects offer a significant opportunity to merge
traditional knowledge and modern science to improve human food security worldwide.
This publication describes the contribution of insects to food security and
examines future prospects for raising insects at a commercial scale to improve
food and feed production, diversify diets, and support livelihoods in both
developing and developed countries. Edible insects are a promising alternative to
the conventional production of meat, either for direct human consumption or for
indirect use as feedstock. This publication will boost awareness of the many
valuable roles that insects play in sustaining nature and human life, and it will
stimulate debate on the expansion of the use of insects as food and feed.
Toxicological Profile for Copper 2004
Probability and Statistics for Engineering and the Sciences + Enhanced Webassign
Access 2017
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BESTSELLER • “The story of modern medicine and bioethics—and, indeed, race
relations—is refracted beautifully, and movingly.”—Entertainment Weekly NOW A
MAJOR MOTION PICTURE FROM HBO® STARRING OPRAH WINFREY AND ROSE BYRNE • ONE OF THE
“MOST INFLUENTIAL” (CNN), “DEFINING” (LITHUB), AND “BEST” (THE PHILADELPHIA
INQUIRER) BOOKS OF THE DECADE • ONE OF ESSENCE’S 50 MOST IMPACTFUL BLACK BOOKS OF
THE PAST 50 YEARS • WINNER OF THE CHICAGO TRIBUNE HEARTLAND PRIZE FOR NONFICTION
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review •
Entertainment Weekly • O: The Oprah Magazine • NPR • Financial Times • New York •
Independent (U.K.) • Times (U.K.) • Publishers Weekly • Library Journal • Kirkus
Reviews • Booklist • Globe and Mail Her name was Henrietta Lacks, but scientists
know her as HeLa. She was a poor Southern tobacco farmer who worked the same land
as her slave ancestors, yet her cells—taken without her knowledge—became one of
the most important tools in medicine: The first “immortal” human cells grown in
culture, which are still alive today, though she has been dead for more than sixty
years. HeLa cells were vital for developing the polio vaccine; uncovered secrets
of cancer, viruses, and the atom bomb’s effects; helped lead to important advances
like in vitro fertilization, cloning, and gene mapping; and have been bought and
sold by the billions. Yet Henrietta Lacks remains virtually unknown, buried in an
unmarked grave. Henrietta’s family did not learn of her “immortality” until more
than twenty years after her death, when scientists investigating HeLa began using
her husband and children in research without informed consent. And though the
cells had launched a multimillion-dollar industry that sells human biological
materials, her family never saw any of the profits. As Rebecca Skloot so
brilliantly shows, the story of the Lacks family—past and present—is inextricably
connected to the dark history of experimentation on African Americans, the birth
of bioethics, and the legal battles over whether we control the stuff we are made
of. Over the decade it took to uncover this story, Rebecca became enmeshed in the
lives of the Lacks family—especially Henrietta’s daughter Deborah. Deborah was
consumed with questions: Had scientists cloned her mother? Had they killed her to
harvest her cells? And if her mother was so important to medicine, why couldn’t
her children afford health insurance? Intimate in feeling, astonishing in scope,
and impossible to put down, The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks captures the
beauty and drama of scientific discovery, as well as its human consequences.
Importing Into the United States Border Protection U S Customs and 2015-10-12 This
edition of Importing Into the United States contains material pursuant to the
Trade Act of 2002 and the Customs Modernization Act, commonly referred to as the
Mod Act. Importing Into the United States provides wide-ranging information about
the importing process and import requirements. We have made every effort to
include essential requirements, but it is not possible for a book this size to
cover all import laws and regulations. Also, this publication does not supersede
or modify any provision of those laws and regulations. Legislative and
administrative changes are always under consideration and can occur at any time.
Quota limitations on commodities are also subject to change. Therefore, reliance
solely on the information in this book may not meet the "reasonable care" standard
required of importers.
Best Life 2008-04 Best Life magazine empowers men to continually improve their
physical, emotional and financial well-being to better enjoy the most rewarding
years of their life.
Chloroplast Biogenesis Udaya C. Biswal 2013-04-17 Chloroplast is the organelle
where the life-giving process photosynthesis takes place; it is the site where
plants and algae produce food and oxygen that sustain our life. The story of how
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it originates from proplastids, and how it ultimately dies is beautifully
portrayed by three authorities in the field: Basanti Biswal, Udaya Biswal and M.
K. Raval. I consider it a great privilege and honor to have been asked to write
this foreword. The book ' Chloroplast biogenesis: from proplastid to gerontoplast'
goes much beyond photosynthesis. The character of the book is different from that
of many currently available books because it provides an integrated approach to
cover the entire life span of the organelle including its senescence and death.
The books available are mostly confined to the topics relating to the 'build up'
or development of chloroplast during greening. The story of organelle biogenesis
without description of the events associated with its regulated dismantling during
genetically programmed senescence is incomplete. A large volume of literature is
available in this area of chloroplast senescence accumulated during the last 20
years. Although some of the findings in this field have been organized in the form
of reviews, the data in the book are generalized and integrated with simple text
and graphics. This book describes the structural features of prop las tid and its
transformation to fully mature chloroplast, which is subsequently transformed into
gerontoplast exhibiting senescence syndrome. The book consists of five major
chapters.
WHO Laboratory Manual for the Examination of Human Semen and Sperm-Cervical Mucus
Interaction World Health Organisation 1999-05-13 The definitive and essential
source of reference for all laboratories involved in the analysis of human semen.
Loss Adjustment Manual (LAM) 1995
Evaluation of Soil and Rock Properties P. J. Sabatini 2004-10-01 This document
presents state-of-the-practice information on the evaluation of soil and rock
properties for geotechnical design applications. This document addresses the
entire range of materials potentially encountered in highway engineering practice,
from soft clay to intact rock and variations of materials that fall between these
two extremes. Information is presented on parameters measured, evaluation of data
quality, and interpretation of properties for conventional soil and rock
laboratory testing, as well as in situ devices such as field vane testing, cone
penetration testing, dilatometer, pressuremeter, and borehole jack. This document
provides the design engineer with information that can be used to develop a
rationale for accepting or rejecting data and for resolving inconsistencies
between data provided by different laboratories and field tests. This document
also includes information on: (1) the use of Geographical Information Systems
(GIS) and Personal Data Assistance devices for the collection and interpretation
of subsurface information; (2) quantitative measures for evaluating disturbance of
laboratory soil samples; and (3) the use of measurements from geophysical testing
techniques to obtain information on the modulus of soil. Also included are
chapters on evaluating properties of special soil materials (e.g., loess, cemented
sands, peats and organic soils, etc.) and the use of statistical information in
evaluating anomalous data and obtaining design values for soil and rock
properties. An appendix of three detailed soil and rock property selection
examples is provided which illustrate the application of the methods described in
the document.
Beautiful Trouble Andrew Boyd 2013-05-01 Banksy, the Yes Men, Gandhi, Starhawk:
the accumulated wisdom of decades of creative protest is now in the hands of the
next generation of change-makers, thanks to Beautiful Trouble. Sophisticated
enough for veteran activists, accessible enough for newbies, this compact pocket
edition of the bestselling Beautiful Trouble is a book that’s both handy and
inexpensive. Showcasing the synergies between artistic imagination and shrewd
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political strategy, this generously illustrated volume can easily be slipped into
your pocket as you head out to the streets. This is for everyone who longs for a
more beautiful, more just, more livable world – and wants to know how to get
there. Includes a new introduction by the editors. Contributors include: Celia
Alario • Andy Bichlbaum • Nadine Bloch • L. M. Bogad • Mike Bonnano • Andrew Boyd
• Kevin Buckland • Doyle Canning • Samantha Corbin • Stephen Duncombe • Simon
Enoch • Janice Fine • Lisa Fithian • Arun Gupta • Sarah Jaffe • John Jordan •
Stephen Lerner • Zack Malitz • Nancy L. Mancias • Dave Oswald Mitchell • Tracey
Mitchell • Mark Read • Patrick Reinsborough • Joshua Kahn Russell • Nathan
Schneider • John Sellers • Matthew Skomarovsky • Jonathan Matthew Smucker •
Starhawk • Eric Stoner • Harsha Walia
Atlanta 2004-07 Atlanta magazine’s editorial mission is to engage our community
through provocative writing, authoritative reporting, and superlative design that
illuminate the people, the issues, the trends, and the events that define our
city. The magazine informs, challenges, and entertains our readers each month
while helping them make intelligent choices, not only about what they do and where
they go, but what they think about matters of importance to the community and the
region. Atlanta magazine’s editorial mission is to engage our community through
provocative writing, authoritative reporting, and superlative design that
illuminate the people, the issues, the trends, and the events that define our
city. The magazine informs, challenges, and entertains our readers each month
while helping them make intelligent choices, not only about what they do and where
they go, but what they think about matters of importance to the community and the
region.
Clinical Methods Henry Kenneth Walker 1990 A guide to the techniques and analysis
of clinical data. Each of the seventeen sections begins with a drawing and
biographical sketch of a seminal contributor to the discipline. After an
introduction and historical survey of clinical methods, the next fifteen sections
are organized by body system. Each contains clinical data items from the history,
physical examination, and laboratory investigations that are generally included in
a comprehensive patient evaluation. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR
The Botany of Desire Michael Pollan 2002-05-28 “Pollan shines a light on our own
nature as well as on our implication in the natural world.” —The New York Times “A
wry, informed pastoral.” —The New Yorker The book that helped make Michael Pollan,
the New York Times bestselling author of How to Change Your Mind, Cooked and The
Omnivore’s Dilemma, one of the most trusted food experts in America Every
schoolchild learns about the mutually beneficial dance of honeybees and flowers:
The bee collects nectar and pollen to make honey and, in the process, spreads the
flowers’ genes far and wide. In The Botany of Desire, Michael Pollan ingeniously
demonstrates how people and domesticated plants have formed a similarly reciprocal
relationship. He masterfully links four fundamental human desires—sweetness,
beauty, intoxication, and control—with the plants that satisfy them: the apple,
the tulip, marijuana, and the potato. In telling the stories of four familiar
species, Pollan illustrates how the plants have evolved to satisfy humankind’s
most basic yearnings. And just as we’ve benefited from these plants, we have also
done well by them. So who is really domesticating whom?
Intelligent Video Surveillance António J. R. Neves 2019 The goal of Intelligent
video surveillance systems is to efficiently extract useful information from a
considerable number of videos collected by surveillance cameras by automatically
detecting, tracking and recognizing objects of interest, and understanding and
lights-camera-action-potential-lab-answers-peas

analyzing their activities. Video surveillance has a huge amount of applications,
from public to private places. These applications require monitoring indoor and
outdoor scenes. Nowadays, there are a considerable number of digital surveillance
cameras collecting a huge amount of data on a daily basis. Researchers are urged
to develop intelligent systems to efficiently extract and visualize useful
information from this big data source. The exponential effort on the development
of new algorithms and systems for video surveillance is confirmed by the amount of
effort invested in projects and companies, the creation on new startups worldwide
and, not less important, in the quantity and quality of the manuscripts published
in a considerable number of journals and conferences worldwide. This book is an
outcome of research done by several researchers who have highly contributed to the
field of Video Surveillance. The main goal is to present recent advances in this
important topic for the Image Processing community.
Pre-Incident Indicators of Terrorist Incidents Brent L. Smith 2011-01 This is a
print on demand edition of a hard to find publication. Explores whether sufficient
data exists to examine the temporal and spatial relationships that existed in
terrorist group planning, and if so, could patterns of preparatory conduct be
identified? About one-half of the terrorists resided, planned, and prepared for
terrorism relatively close to their eventual target. The terrorist groups existed
for 1,205 days from the first planning meeting to the date of the actual/planned
terrorist incident. The planning process for specific acts began 2-3 months prior
to the terrorist incident. This study examined selected terrorist groups/incidents
in the U.S. from 1980-2002. It provides for the potential to identify patterns of
conduct that might lead to intervention prior to the commission of the actual
terrorist incidents. Illustrations.
Carbohydrate Recognition Binghe Wang 2011-09-09 This book contains contributions
from interdisciplinary scientists to collectively address the issue of targeting
carbohydrate recognition for the development of novel therapeutic and diagnostic
agents. The book covers (1) biological problems involving carbohydrate
recognition, (2) structural factors mediating carbohydrate recognition, (3) design
and synthesis of lectin mimics that recognize carbohydrate ligands with high
specificity and affinity, and (4) modulation of biological and pathological
processes through carbohydrate recognition.
Salt Sugar Fat Michael Moss 2013-02-26 From a Pulitzer Prize-winning investigative
reporter at The New York Times comes the troubling story of the rise of the
processed food industry -- and how it used salt, sugar, and fat to addict us. Salt
Sugar Fat is a journey into the highly secretive world of the processed food
giants, and the story of how they have deployed these three essential ingredients,
over the past five decades, to dominate the North American diet. This is an eyeopening book that demonstrates how the makers of these foods have chosen, time and
again, to double down on their efforts to increase consumption and profits,
gambling that consumers and regulators would never figure them out. With
meticulous original reporting, access to confidential files and memos, and
numerous sources from deep inside the industry, it shows how these companies have
pushed ahead, despite their own misgivings (never aired publicly). Salt Sugar Fat
is the story of how we got here, and it will hold the food giants accountable for
the social costs that keep climbing even as some of the industry's own say,
"Enough already."
Losing Earth Nathaniel Rich 2020-03-05 By 1979, we knew all that we know now about
the science of climate change - what was happening, why it was happening, and how
to stop it. Over the next ten years, we had the very real opportunity to stop it.
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Obviously, we failed.Nathaniel Rich's groundbreaking account of that failure - and
how tantalizingly close we came to signing binding treaties that would have saved
us all before the fossil fuels industry and politicians committed to antiscientific denialism - is already a journalistic blockbuster, a full issue of the
New York Times Magazine that has earned favorable comparisons to Rachel Carson's
Silent Spring and John Hersey's Hiroshima. Rich has become an instant, in-demand
expert and speaker. A major movie deal is already in place. It is the story,
perhaps, that can shift the conversation.In the book Losing Earth, Rich is able to
provide more of the context for what did - and didn't - happen in the 1980s and,
more important, is able to carry the story fully into the present day and wrestle
with what those past failures mean for us in 2019. It is not just an agonizing
revelation of historical missed opportunities, but a clear-eyed and eloquent
assessment of how we got to now, and what we can and must do before it's truly too
late.
A Time to Kill John Grisham 2010-03-16 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The master
of the legal thriller probes the savage depths of racial violence in this searing
courtroom drama featuring the beloved Jake Brigance. “John Grisham may well be the
best American storyteller writing today.”—The Philadelphia Inquirer The life of a
ten-year-old black girl is shattered by two drunken and remorseless white men. The
mostly white town of Clanton in Ford County, Mississippi, reacts with shock and
horror at the inhuman crime—until the girl’s father acquires an assault rifle and
takes justice into his own hands. For ten days, as burning crosses and the crack
of sniper fire spread through the streets of Clanton, the nation sits spellbound
as defense attorney Jake Brigance struggles to save his client’s life—and then his
own. Don’t miss any of John Grisham’s gripping books featuring Jake Brigance: A
TIME TO KILL • SYCAMORE ROW • A TIME FOR MERCY • SPARRING PARTNERS
New York Magazine 1997-06-23 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as an
insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the
trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing and
photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and fashion, the
magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its audience the energy
and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New York as both a place and
an idea.
The Biological Mind Alan Jasanoff 2018-03-13 A pioneering neuroscientist argues
that we are more than our brains To many, the brain is the seat of personal
identity and autonomy. But the way we talk about the brain is often rooted more in
mystical conceptions of the soul than in scientific fact. This blinds us to the
physical realities of mental function. We ignore bodily influences on our
psychology, from chemicals in the blood to bacteria in the gut, and overlook the
ways that the environment affects our behavior, via factors varying from
subconscious sights and sounds to the weather. As a result, we alternately
overestimate our capacity for free will or equate brains to inorganic machines
like computers. But a brain is neither a soul nor an electrical network: it is a
bodily organ, and it cannot be separated from its surroundings. Our selves aren't
just inside our heads--they're spread throughout our bodies and beyond. Only once
we come to terms with this can we grasp the true nature of our humanity.
Wonder R. J. Palacio 2017-09-26 "Now a major motion picture! Includes full-color
movie photos and exclusive content!"--Dust jacket.
Mechanics of Pneumatic Tires United States. National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration 1981
Biology for the IB Diploma Study and Revision Guide Andrew Davis 2017-07-10 Exam
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Board: IB Level: IB Subject: Biology First Teaching: September 2014 First Exam:
Summer 16 Stretch your students to achieve their best grade with these year round
course companions; providing clear and concise explanations of all syllabus
requirements and topics, and practice questions to support and strengthen
learning. - Consolidate revision and support learning with a range of exam
practice questions and concise and accessible revision notes - Practise exam
technique with tips and trusted guidance from examiners on how to tackle questions
- Focus revision with key terms and definitions listed for each topic/sub topic
Planning Guide for Maintaining School Facilities Tom Szuba 2003 This title is no
longer available in print. However, please visit the NCES website at
http://nces.ed.gov/pubsearch/pubsinfo.asp'pubid=2003347 to view an electronic
version of the text. As America's school buildings age, we face the growing
challenge of maintaining the nation's education facilities at a level that enables
our teachers to meet the needs of the 21st century learners. This tool has been
developed to help readers better understand why and how to develop, implement, and
evaluate a facilities maintenance plan. It focuses on: maintenance as a vital task
in the responsible management of an education organization, the needs of an
education audience, strategies and procedures for planning, implementing, and
evaluating maintenance programs, a process to be followed, rather than a canned
set of "one size fits all" solutions, and recommendations based on "best
practices", rather than mandates. The document offers recommendations on the
following important issues, which serve as chapter headings: Introduction to
School Facilities Maintenance Planning Planning for School Facilities Maintenance
Facilities Audits (Knowing What You Have) Providing a Safe Environment for
Learning Maintaining School Facilities and Grounds Effectively Managing Staff and
Contractors Evaluating Facilities Maintenance Efforts
Being Digital Nicholas Negroponte 2015-01-21 In lively, mordantly witty prose,
Negroponte decodes the mysteries--and debunks the hype--surrounding bandwidth,
multimedia, virtual reality, and the Internet, and explains why such touted
innovations as the fax and the CD-ROM are likely to go the way of the BetaMax.
"Succinct and readable. . . . If you suffer from digital anxiety . . . here is a
book that lays it all out for you."--Newsday.
Taskmaster Alex Horne 2019-09-05 Build yourself a box and think outside of it.
Your time starts now ... In the TV show and on my marriage certificate, my job
description is 'Taskmaster's Assistant'. That's what I do and it's an honour. I
like Taskmaster a lot. And, of course, I love The Taskmaster. He's mountainous. If
you feel in any way the same as me then you should enjoy this book. There are
tasks for you, your friends and your family. There are 20 new tasks, some brand
new secret things and sneaky tricks. And there is one swear word. So it's almost
exactly like being on the show. Good luck. Make good choices. Let's do Him proud.
Alex Horne Taskmaster's Assistant
Laparoscopic Cholecystectomy Ferdinando Agresta 2014-05-15 This book, written by
expert surgeons, offers a comprehensive and up-to-date overview of all aspects of
laparoscopic cholecystectomy. Coverage includes the indications for surgery,
anesthesia, surgical technique, and the prevention and management of
complications, with extensive reference to the latest clinical evidence and
assessment of the benefits of the laparoscopic approach, for example in terms of
outcomes and day surgery. New technologies, including SILS, NOTES, robotic
surgery, and miniaturized instruments, are reviewed. The learning curve and
training are also extensively discussed, and an individual chapter is devoted to
the views of international experts in the field. Readers will find the book to be
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an ideal guide to this gold standard technique, which continues to evolve some 20
years after the National Institutes of Health Consensus Conference first published
recommendations regarding indications for laparoscopic cholecystectomy.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Cincinnati Magazine 2001-08 Cincinnati Magazine taps into the DNA of the city,
exploring shopping, dining, living, and culture and giving readers a ringside seat
on the issues shaping the region.
The Angel Experiment James Patterson 2020-04-21 The #1 New York Times bestseller
that begins the epic Maximum Ride series is now available at an incredible low
price for a limited time only! Fourteen-year-old Maximum Ride, better known as
Max, knows what it's like to soar above the world. She and all the members of the
"Flock"--Fang, Iggy, Nudge, Gasman and Angel--are just like ordinary kids. Except
for the fact that they have wings and can fly. It may seem like a dream come true
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to some, but their lives can morph into a living nightmare at any time--like when
Angel, the youngest member of the Flock is kidnapped and taken back to the School
where she and the others were genetically engineered by sinister scientists. Her
friends desperately attempt to save Angel, but they soon find themselves in yet
another nightmare when the School sends wolf-human hybrids to find them--dead or
alive. Along the way, Max discovers that her purpose in being created is to save
the world--but can she?
The Brain That Changes Itself Norman Doidge 2007-03-15 “Fascinating. Doidge’s book
is a remarkable and hopeful portrait of the endless adaptability of the human
brain.”—Oliver Sacks, MD, author of The Man Who Mistook His Wife for a Hat What is
neuroplasticity? Is it possible to change your brain? Norman Doidge’s inspiring
guide to the new brain science explains all of this and more An astonishing new
science called neuroplasticity is overthrowing the centuries-old notion that the
human brain is immutable, and proving that it is, in fact, possible to change your
brain. Psychoanalyst, Norman Doidge, M.D., traveled the country to meet both the
brilliant scientists championing neuroplasticity, its healing powers, and the
people whose lives they’ve transformed—people whose mental limitations, brain
damage or brain trauma were seen as unalterable. We see a woman born with half a
brain that rewired itself to work as a whole, blind people who learn to see,
learning disorders cured, IQs raised, aging brains rejuvenated, stroke patients
learning to speak, children with cerebral palsy learning to move with more grace,
depression and anxiety disorders successfully treated, and lifelong character
traits changed. Using these marvelous stories to probe mysteries of the body,
emotion, love, sex, culture, and education, Dr. Doidge has written an immensely
moving, inspiring book that will permanently alter the way we look at our brains,
human nature, and human potential.
Energy Research Abstracts 1978 Semiannual, with semiannual and annual indexes.
References to all scientific and technical literature coming from DOE, its
laboratories, energy centers, and contractors. Includes all works deriving from
DOE, other related government-sponsored information, and foreign nonnuclear
information. Arranged under 39 categories, e.g., Biomedical sciences, basic
studies; Biomedical sciences, applied studies; Health and safety; and Fusion
energy. Entry gives bibliographical information and abstract. Corporate, author,
subject, report number indexes.
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